
Tuesday, December 28th 2010 

Town of Woodstock 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

Tuesday, December 28, 2010 

 

 

 

Selectmen: Jim Fadden, Gil Rand, Joel Bourassa 

Staff: Sandy Dovholuk, Judy Welch, Bill Mellett, Steve Welch 

Public: Patrick Griffin & Guest 

 

Gil called meeting to order at 6:34 p.m. Jim seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative. 

 

Public Participation/Patrick Griffin: 
Patrick questioned why private and state properties are still being plowed even though it is 

against the law. Joel stated that the Board has made the decision to continue to plow them. 

 

Patrick wanted to know the status of the documents he requested. Jim presented Patrick with a 

letter and showed him the only documents we could find. Patrick will stop by the Town Office 

tomorrow with a check for $23.00 and pick up a copy of those documents. 

 

Patrick questioned why the cul-de-sac on Lady Slipper wasn’t opened up full width when 

plowed. Bill stated that Mr. Degiso stopped by the town garage to thank the town crew and said 

he was very happy with the way the road was being maintained since the town took it over. 

 

Minutes of the December 14, 2010 Meeting: 
Jim motioned to accept the minutes of December 14, 2010 Meeting. Gil seconded the motion 

and the vote was affirmative. 

 

Other Business: 
Northern Pass sent an information binder to explain the project purposes to build a new 

transmission line. Jim would like to set up a meeting with Northern Pass for the town’s people. 

 

Roy Sabourn prepared a report relative to the “Unknown Properties” that he has been requested 

to research by the Board of Selectmen. Roy has completed 17 of the 20 properties in question. 

 

Budget Committee meets tomorrow at 6:30 p.m. with the Town of Lincoln to review Solid 

Waste, Recreation, and the Community Center. 

 

Gil motioned to adjourn at 6:54 p.m. Jim seconded and the vote was affirmative. 

 


